
What a great week we have had with fantastic work from all classes! The 

children really are enjoying their topics for this term. The classrooms are full 

of paintings and excellent pieces of writing and the reading is great, keep up 

the good work children! 

 

Our School councillors for this term are: Kobi, Grace, Katerina, Rishaan, 

Harriet, Henry, Charlie, Sienna, Toby Heath, Max, Daniella, Alex, Edward 

and Kush.  Our first meeting is on Monday. The minutes from the meeting 

will go up on the council board. 

Gill Brooks 

 

 

       

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly outdoor learning with 

Woodland Forest School 

DOWNSEND PRE-PREP TIMES 

leatherheadpre-prep@downsend.co.uk 

01372 385437 

www.downsend.co.uk  

Friday, 13 January 

Leatherhead 

Message from  

the Head Teacher 

Don’t forget... 

 To return your Early 

Years’ Funding letters 

 To have a named hat, scarf 

and gloves in school each 

day 

 On Tuesday Mr Thorpe 

will meet and greet on the 

door 

 On Tuesday we have our 

termly Class Rep meeting 

at 09.00 

Reception Study Europe 

The Uniform Shop is open 

for sales on Thursday, 

19 January from 15.00-16.30. 

Save the Date 

The Friends’ Spring Ball will be on Saturday 22 April at Tyrell’s Wood 

Golf Club. 

This week the children have chosen the countries that they would like to learn 

about. We have concentrated on those countries that are in Europe and all 

three classes chose Italy, France and Spain. We really enjoyed learning about 

Italy. We found out about that there was a leaning tower in Pisa (not Pizza!) and 

there is a volcano called Vesuvius. The children were very interested to learn 

that Venice is made up of canals and that you can go on water taxis to get 

there. The most important thing about Italy was that they ate pizza  and pasta 

so we had to have a go at  

making some. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Useful Contacts: 

Pre-Prep Ashtead      01372 385439 

Pre-Prep Epsom        01372 385438 

Pre-Prep L/head        01372 385 437 

Prep School Office    01372 372197 

Extended Day           07943 134717 

Admissions        01372 372311 

School Nurse        01372 385409   

Finance Department  01372 374842 

Marketing         01372 385402 

Downsend PP+         07899 011275 

Downsend+              01372 385403       

Mobile                     07909 861280 

Downsend School 

Inspiring young minds 

Events for week commencing 16 January 

Mon 16 10.30 - School Council Meeting 

Tues 10 09.00 - Class Rep meeting 

Thurs 12 15.00-16.30 - Uniform Shop Open for Sales 

 

Golden Board 

Achievements in class work, good 

manners and excellent behaviour 

are celebrated in a special  

Assembly every Thursday.  

 

1VL – Darcey Dixon 

1SB – Adrian Stoltz 

1AH – Matys Ruigrok 

RAG – James Grobler 

RJE – Rayaan Iqbal 

RCM – Luca Acciaioli 

ICT Afternoon 

The children in RRLC had a great time during Wednesday afternoons ICT 

session. The enjoyed using the interactive white board to make their own 

farm pictures. They picked the animals they wanted on their farm and 

moved them to the field. They have also learnt how to use the CD player 

so they can listen to their CD story of choice.   


